
From:                                         planning@welhat.gov.uk
Sent:                                           21 March 2020 13:53
To:                                               Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox)
Subject:                                     New comments for application 6/2020/0311/MAJ
 
New comments have been received for application 6/2020/0311/MAJ at site address: Nyn Park, Well Road,
Northaw, Potters Bar, EN6 4BS
 
from 
 
Address:
48 Vineyards Road Northaw Potters Bar EN6 4PA
 
Comment type:
 Comment
 
Comments:
Last year we endured many hours of excavation late into the evening and at week ends.  So we hope this
will not carry on in the same manner for completion on the Course. The 7th hole is totally over water 
which does happen but balls flying across the lake will disturb the wildlife.  Many of the birds come
backwards and forwards to our ponds, not far away but this lake has been peaceful for nesting etc for
many years  It would be good if Monsieur Arnault would consider opening the course for one day a year-
for the village as the previous owner used to encourage locals.
 
 
 
Case Officer:
Mr David Elmore
 


